
Support for the Earthquake in Turkey and Syria 

 

We extend our deepest sympathy to all the people affected by the recent earthquake in the 
Republic of Turkey and the Syrian Arab Republic. 

TOKYO, February 10, 2023 -- Chugai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (TOKYO: 4519) announced 
that the company decided to make a financial donation as stated below to support rescuing 
the affected people and the reconstruction of the affected areas. 

The Chugai Group sincerely hopes for the earliest possible restoration and recovery of the 
affected areas. 

Details of the donation 
- Amount of contribution: 10 million yen 
- Donated to: Japanese Red Cross Society  5 million yen 
 Association for Aid and Relief, Japan 5 million yen 

 
### 

https://www.chugai-pharm.co.jp/english/index.html

